

THE HIGH COMMISSIONER

PAPUA NEW GUINEA HIGH COMMISSION

14 Waterloo Place London SW1Y 4AR Tel: (44) 20 7930 0922 Fax: (44) 20 7930 0828

17 February 2010

Mr. Ala Amirshahi Coordinator Democratise UN Flat 1A, Jesmond Dene 2 Lithos Road, London NW3 6EG

Dear Mr. Amirshahi

SUBJECT: DEMOCRATISE UNITED NATIONS VOTING SYSTEM

I write in response to your letter of 15 January 2010 regarding the above matter.

As you are aware the voting system in particular the abolition of Veto Right is a non-negotiable issue under the UN Charter, which is accepted by many UN member countries including Papua New Guinea.

Unless our Government considers this to be an issue, our position remains unchanged under the current regime.

Yours sincerely

Jean L Kekedo CMS, OBE

High Commissioner